

Sythwood Primary School and Sure Start Children's Centre

GREAT LEARNING, GREAT CHALLENGE,

GREAT FUN!

N. Company

Transforming schools... changing lives

Value of the month: PERSEVERANCE Language of the month: RUSSIAN

SPRING TERM 18TH MAR 2016 NEWSLETTER 24

Dear Parents.

On Monday, Year 6 participated in the Junior Citizen scheme at Woking Football Club. The children had fun learning all about fire safety, electricity safety, being a good neighbour, stranger danger, water safety, internet safety and railway safety.

With our Reception children on Wednesday, we enjoyed bedtime stories and songs after school. As their IPC theme this term was 'Farms', the children heard The Little Red Hen, Farmer Duck and The Three Billy Goats Gruff. Lots of children wore pyjamas and we met some special teddies.

On the football field this week, our Year 6 boys lost to New Haw School 3-0. The boys played bravely but were overpowered by a well organised team. Our goalkeeper, Will, was man of the match for Sythwood after some excellent saves throughout the game.

Year 2 enjoyed some learning outside the classroom at Marwell Zoo on Thursday.

Today we saw Year 5 go off to Legoland for a fun day of workshops and rides. I am delighted to say the rollercoasters there weren't as terrifying as some of the children have been designing!

Great work everyone who dressed up for Sport Relief today. We've seen lots of sporting heroes around school. Most children have run their mile, including the teachers, and we've received lots of sponsorship money which goes directly to Sport Relief. Year 5 will do their run on Monday. Please bring in any outstanding sponsorship money before the end of term on Thursday.

A massive **THANK YOU** to everyone who is collecting the Sainsbury's Active Kids 2016 vouchers – we're well on our way to achieving our target of 10,000 to get lots of new PE equipment for our school.

Do take a moment by the VI hut to admire the Bearded Dragon carved by chainsaw artist - Rob Beckinsale – isn't it magnificent?

Please remember that all clubs finish today. Parents can sign up for the summer term clubs on the school website after the Easter holidays.

Mrs S Tresilian Headteacher

ne Tresilian

FORTHCOMING DIARY DATES

21st, 22nd, 23rd & 24th March Parents' Evenings 24th March End of Term

11th April Start of Summer Term 11th-15th April Year 4 Swimming, Gordon's School















Sythwood Primary School Great Learning, Great Challenge, Great Fun!



Newsletter — 18th March 2016



Sainsbury's Active Kids

Please keep collecting the vouchers so we can reach our target and get lots of new PE equipment

End of Term
Thursday 24 March

Remember
No Clubs next week

Living Eggs

☆

☆



Goodbye to our chicks who will be leaving us soon to join the free range farms where they will live

Chainsaw Art by Rob Beckinsale





Thank you for your support with this today!
Well done everyone